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Leadership
The leadership team (Ms. Kari McKay, Mr. Michael Comes At Night & Mrs. Jen Wagner) are excited to begin the year by building relationships with students, staff and 
parents. They have been busy planning, attending trainings and meetings to get this year rolling. They have attended the following trainings over the summer: SAM 
Administration Institute, Dual Enrollment Training, and OPI Summer Institute: Restorative Practices.

   

Custodians
The custodians (BHS-Calvin McKay, Russel Gervais, Angel Dusty Bull, Anthony Gervais, & Phillip Sure Chief along with Anson Cummins) have been busy preparing the 
entire building for all staff to be able to begin setting up classrooms. As BHS accommodated summer school and sport camps the custodians were able to get other priorities 
finished before completing the building.

Secretaries
The front office staff (Melanie Heavy Runner & LaDean Racine) are busy ordering, checking in orders, assisting with registration for the school and district on top of just 
preparing for the new/old staff and students to arrive. 

Food and Clothing Drive
In June and July Fran Racine, Michelle Tailfeathers and Gala Upham held a food and clothing drive. Whit this activity we were able to weed through our food and clothing 
supply so we are ready for more!

Deliveries/Senior items
In June, Jolene and Cubby were able to locate electronic devices as well as deliver left over items in the office from Graduation and Senior items. Ranee was able to compile 
all our senior graduation pictures and mail to all students.

AVID
The AVID team (Violet Sinclair, Whitney Lucke, Sonya Gobert, Lucy Muragin, and Jime Vaile) attended the AVID conference in Seattle They went to individual strands to 
learn strategies to bring back to the school and their classrooms-main focuses on Electronic Notebooks.  They also identified relationship and instructional strategies to 
model to staff so the entire building can use with students and staff to create positive, and safe spaces at BHS.

SBE
Our Math and ELA teams (Lucy, Sonya, Taylor, Randy, Johanna, Violet) met this summer with BMS to work on our instructional plans for the upcoming year. The week 
after our PE, Math, Art, CTE departments also met with district-wide counterparts to plan and prepare for the upcoming year.



Schedules-
We have set our schedule with what we need instead of the staff we have (which is new for us). So far, we are still needing at least one science and some Special Education 
staff. We will also have at least 3 Itutor staff for online learning in Special Education, and English classes.
Scheduling is underway with the counselors in the building updating grad plans and creating individual schedules.

We encourage you to see and acknowledge the positives we have going on here at BHS!


